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Year 1 Useful Dates and Information 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The Year 1 team would like to provide you with some useful dates and information regarding reading books, 

homework and PE. 

Reading Books 

All children in Year 1 have their reading books issued on the Collins eBooks platform. You should all have the 

login details for this. New books are assigned on a Thursday, and the children will have read this book in class. 

Please hear your child read at home regularly and make a short comment in their Reading Record on the right 

side. 

Little Wandle revised Letters and Sounds – Daily Phonics 

All children continue to receive daily phonics. Each week staff will assign phonics homework to children using 

Microsoft Teams. The login information for this can be found in their Reading Record. 

Homework 

 

• Thursday: Maths homework set on Teams (including the half termly maths targets we will be working on) 

• Weekly spellings will be set in their blue spelling books. These will need to be returned by Tuesday of the 

following week. Please encourage your child to practise and learn these spellings at home.  

PE Lessons 

We would also like to inform you of the PE days for Year 1.  

• Wednesday and Friday. 

•  

•  

No earrings to be worn on these days please, unless your child can take them out  themselves.  

Forest School will be weekly on a Tuesday and children will need to bring in their Forest School clothes. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

The Year 1 Team 


